
 
 

Testing Transparency 
 
Parents have the right to request information regarding any state and district policy 
regarding student participation in mandatory assessments and the district will provide 
this information in a timely fashion. Requests for state and Glasgow Independent 
School assessment policies can be submitted to: Tara Martin, Ed.D., District 
Assessment Coordinator, by phone at 270-651-6757 or by email at 
tara.martin@glasgow.kyschools.us  
 
Please note that districts in Kentucky are not permitted to honor a parent’s request to 
opt-out of statewide testing. Additional information is available in the Testing Opt-out 
Message. 
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